
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 4:58 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning 
Subject: Humidor, Stogey, Cohiba, Perdomo and Bonbon Releases/Remediation 

Mike, 

I just wanted to update you on the work being done at the above locations. The contractor that was doing the 
excavation/scraping work was released from his company. The new contractor is in process of finishing, I have started 
initial sampling and excavation/sampling work should be finished in the next two weeks. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Senior Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
575-748-4217 (Direct) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
boba@yatespetroleum.com 
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